
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/9/2013 4:34:10 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Happy New Year! 

Yes. Love to. Redacted - what dates work for me ?

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Jan 9, 2013, at 3:52 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@,epuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

Brian,

Happy New Year! Hope you had a wonderful holiday season. You mentioned 
getting together at the end of the year, but things got so hectic we never got a 
chance. Maybe if your schedule allows we could catch up over lunch again?

Best,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Program and Project Supervisor

Grid Planning and Reliability

SB GT&S 0534551
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